

## Tawny Owls' Newsletter Autumn Term 2025



## This Term ...

Welcome back, we hope you enjoyed your Summer! We have already made a fantastic start to our year, and we look forward to continuing this.

We are focusing on the topics: Significant People and Let's Explore the World. These are our driver History and Geography projects where we will be studying important historical figures who shaped their fields and we will be looking at map, atlases and compass directions.

In English, we will be reading Goldilocks by Lauren Child and by the end of the half term we will have written our own sequel to the original story! The children will be building on their knowledge from Year 1 and will start to explore writing for different audiences.

Our Maths learning begins with place value, where we are building upon knowledge learnt in Year 1, to progress onto recognising and using numbers up to 100 in addition and subtraction later in the year. We will also continue our work on counting in 2s, 5s and 10s.

## Don't Forget...

PE will be on Mondays and Thursdays. Children will continue to wear PE kits instead of school uniform. Please remember to remove all jewellery/earrings.

Forest Schools is on a Friday feel free to bring your
wellies, but please bring
school shoes for inside the
classroom.

## Homework

There will be a small maths activity, a reading comprehension and spellings sent home weekly. We will ensure these are activities that the children can complete by themselves but do appreciate your support with this.

Homework is given out on a Friday. Please complete it and hand homework books in by the following Thursday. The children will take part in a spelling test on Friday, based on the spellings that they have learnt within the previous week's homework,

Please do see me if have any questions about this.

There will be important information and dates shared in your child's homework books, so please look out for these. Dates are also shared in 'The Word'.

- 30<sup>th</sup> September Harvest Assembly (pupils only).
  - 10th October Class Share
  - 3<sup>rd</sup> December Christingle (pupils only).
    - 5<sup>th</sup> December Christmas Fayre
      - 9th December Panto

I look forward to a fun and exciting Autumn Term in Tawny Owls!

**Miss Walsgrove** 









